
COVID-19 EMOTIONAL
SUPPORT HOTLINE 

The Dearborn Public Schools is offering an
emotional support hotline in order to

provide support to students/families who
are experiencing anxiety, fear and stress in

this time of crisis

DEARBORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Families can contact the hotline at:
313-827-8500
or by email at:

dss@dearbornschools.org

Please Call 911in the event of an emergency

Families contacting the hotline by phone or email will
recieve follow up contact by a school counselor, social

worker or psychologist.  


